
 
 

2023/2024 Parking Permits 
  
 
 

 It’s time to start processing parking permit requests.  As you may know, permits 
 are only required if you intend to park at any of the beach entrances or at the 
 north beach area.  

 
 Background Information:  
 

• To be eligible, you must be current in the payment of all Association dues/fees 
• A maximum of two (2) parking stickers will be issued to property owners  
• Your name must be on your deed 

  
 To request parking permits, please provide the following information and email it 
 to: Security@covepointbeach.com 
 

• Property owner’s name(s)   
• Make and model of car(s)   
• License plate number(s) and state  
• Cove Point Beach address  
• Phone number 

         
 Once your dues payment is received, the parking permit request will be processed 

by Tony Pompa. He will email you to let you know that your permits are ready to be 
picked up at his house or mailed to you. Please include the address you want the 
permit(s) mailed to in your e-mail to Security@covepointbeach.com. All questions 
should be sent to Tony at the email address provided above. 
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